
 

 

 
Big Sky Colony Report 
 
 
Dear School Board Members, 
 
Oki! May is the month for flowers, new buds, and a green carpet. Maybe that will 
happen before June. We are blessed to live where we are. 
 
The children, in our schools are so very precious. We as teachers have an ever 
important task of helping our students become the very best that they can be. We also 
need to instill in them a desire to want to learn more than they know now. 
 
We are in the middle of testing! A big thanks to all those that help us help the children. A 
special thanks to Everett for coming out to Big Sky this morning to assist us!! 
 
Have a Great day! 
Dan Anderson 
 


